
Trophies from the Orangeville and District Horticultural Society 

Over the past few years, the world has seen many changes due to COVID. Similarly, our society 

has seen change as well. When we could not meet in person, we switched to meeting virtually and even 

had our flower shows judged online.  

During this different time, our board of directors decided to retire any of the remaining trophies 

that we still had in use. This month’s edition looks at what happened to two of those trophies. Earlier this 

month, myself and our president, Suzanne Orlando, made the trip out to the Museum of Dufferin to put 

two trophies into the museum’s collection. On a beautiful fall day, we gave our trophy for Designer of the 

Year and Volunteer of the Year (originally presented to the society by Sue Orr and family) over to the 

curator. These two trophies, pictured here, will join the nine other trophies that the Museum of Dufferin 

has been given by our society over the years. At a later date, the curator assured us that we will get 

pictures of the complete collection that reside at the museum. I hope you enjoyed this month’s edition of 

From the Archives, see you again next month.  

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 

 


